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From:

R. Forkner, PhD, covener

SEPM OAE research conference
rfork@statoil.com

+1 (512) 409-1635

To:

Yong-Xiang (Frank) Li, Ph.D.

School of Earth Sciences and Engineering
Nanjing University

163 Xianlin Avenue

Nanjing 210046, China

29 June, 2016
Dear Yong-Xiang Li,
With this letter | would like to cordially invite your participation and attendance at the upcoming SEPM

research conference on Oceanic Anoxic Events, which is being held on 1-6 November, 2016 in Austin, TX,
USA. Please refer tgrhttps://www.sepm.org/OAE-Conference for pertinent details.
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From:

R. Forkner, PhD, covener

SEPM OAE research conference
rfork@statoil.com

+1 (512) 409-1635

To:

Yong-Xiang (Frank) Li, Ph.D.

School of Earth Sciences and Engineering
Nanjing University

163 Xianlin Avenue

Nanjing 210046, China

29 June, 2016
Dear Yong-Xiang Li,

| would like to cordially invite you to give an oral presentation of your work entitled “Dynamic evolution
of Oceanic Anoxic Event 2 (OAE2): insight from a refined chemostratigraphic record, southern Tibet,
China” at the upcoming S

7M research conference on Oceanic Anoxic Events, which is being held on 1-6
, USA. We look forward to your presentation and contribution.

Aert M. Forkﬁgr,



